METROPOLITAN BOARD OF PARKS AND RECREATION

MINUTES OF SIGNAGE COMMITTEE MEETING SEPTEMBER 5, 2023

A meeting of the Board of Parks and Recreation Signage Committee of the Metropolitan Government of Nashville and Davidson County, Tennessee was held on Tuesday, September 5, 2023, at 11:40 am in the Centennial Park Conservancy Conference Room, 2565 Park Plaza, Nashville, TN. Board members present were: Mr. George Anderson, Ms. Christiane Buggs, Mr. Pete DeLay, Mr. Edward Henley III, Mr. Crews Johnston, Ms. Susannah Scott-Barnes and Dr. Michelle Steele. Ms. Niki Eke and Ms. Tessa Marsh-Ortiz were present to represent Metro Legal.

The meeting was called to order by Dr. Michelle Steele.

II. PUBLIC COMMENT PERIOD

None

III. BOARD DEFERS REQUEST OF VANDERBILT UNIVERSITY ATHLECTIS DEPARTMENT FOR PERMISSION TO PROVIDE BRANDED SIGNAGE ON THE NEW SCOREBOARD AT CENTENNIAL SPORTSPLEX, TO THE OCTOBER SIGNAGE COMMITTEE.

The request of Vanderbilt University Athletics Department for permission to provide Vanderbilt University Athletics branded signage on the new scoreboard at the Centennial Sportsplex, at their expense, was deferred to the October Signage Committee for further discussion about the proposed branding and other related details.

Upon discussion of this matter the Board unanimously agreed to revisit sponsorship guidelines/policy, for that reason, the Policy Committee will convene in October to re-examine current policies.

IV. ADJOURN